
      

 

Project Newsletter: 12 June 2020 

 

 

 

The Trams to Newhaven project is scheduled to be completed and 

carrying passengers by Spring 2023. 

 

This edition advises on the start of main construction works for the 

Trams to Newhaven project. 

 

  



 

 

Main works to re-

start 

 

Construction site preparation works for the Edinburgh’s Trams to 

Newhaven project are progressing well following the Scottish 

Government's announcement of a phased return for construction 

sites. 

 

The Scottish Government has now given the go-ahead for 

constructions sites to move to Phase 2 - Soft start to site works 

where physical distancing can be maintained. 

 

This means that construction works on the existing sites on Lindsay 

Road, Melrose Drive and Constitution Street will start from Monday 

15 June 2020 and that main construction works on Leith Walk from 

Elm Row to Crown Place will start on Monday 22 June 2020. Traffic 

management for Leith Walk will be installed from the evening of 

Friday 19 June 2020 and will be operational from 5.00am on 

Saturday 20 June 2020. This will result in Leith Walk being reduced 

to one lane city-bound.  

 

All work is being carried out in accordance with Scottish 

Government guidance. 



 

 

Further information and some frequently asked questions are 

available on the project website. 

 

  

 

  

 

 

Find out more and 

get in touch  
 

 

For further information on the project please visit our website where 

you can find a range of FAQs. Alternatively, you can contact us via 

email or by telephone on 0131 322 1122. We're available from 8am 

to 8pm, seven days a week. 

 

Visit the project website and speak to us on live chat  

 

Follow us on Instagram  

 

Follow us on Twitter  

 

Email the team  

 

 

 

Forward to a friend  
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